SCUNTHORPE AND GAINSBOROUGH WATER MANAGEMENT BOARD
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 

AND RIGHT TO INSPECT THE ANNUAL RETURN 

ANNUAL RETURN FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31ST MARCH 2015
Section 14 of the Audit Commission Act 1998, as transitionally saved
The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2011 (SI 2011/817), as transitionally saved
The audit of the accounts for the Scunthorpe and Gainsborough Water Management Board for the year ended 31st March 2015 has been concluded.
The annual return is available for inspection by any local government elector of the area of the Scunthorpe and Gainsborough Water Management Board on application to:

JBA Consulting, Clerk to the Board

Epsom House, Chase Park, Redhouse Interchange, Doncaster, DN6 7FE
between 8:30 a.m. and 17:00 p.m. on Mondays to Fridays excluding public holidays. Alternatively, a scan of the Annual Return is attached to this notice as a pdf file.
Announcement made by JBA Consulting, Clerk to the Board

Dated this 9th day of September 2015
